
 
 

Hodge Jones & Allen Solicitors Limited 
180 North Gower Street
London NW1 2NB

DX 2101 EUSTON
www.hja.net
jkunwardia@hja.net

Direct tel: 0207 874 8430

Switchboard: 020 7874 8300

Our ref: GRA0581.0009/JKU 
Your ref:

5 December 2024

Mr Alan Wito 
Senior Planner (Conservation) 
London Borough of Camden

Dear Sir / Madam 

Our Client: Hero Granger-Taylor 
Address:  22 Park Village East, London, NW1 7PZ
 
We are instructed by Ms Hero Granger-Taylor to write to you in relation to our client’s long term
home at 22 Park Village East, London, NW1 7PZ.     

Our client has helpfully prepared the attached document named “HG-T’s comments on HAMS

document” which we ask you to consider.  

We also enclose the document referenced “Schedule 10 Heritage Agreement Method Statement
1MC03-SCJ-EV-MST-SS01_SL03-000015” which was approved on 30 July 2024.  

For the reasons set out in our client’s comments on the Heritage Agreement Method Statement,
we write to formally request, Camden Council to require SCS Railways to withdraw the Heritage
Agreement Method Statement in its entirety.   

The rationale as set out in detail by our client is because the document is so grossly inaccurate it is
damaging to the reputation of not only to 22 Park Village East but also to our client’s interest as the

leaseholder. 

Please can the above request be considered and a decision notified to us as soon as possible.

We look forward to hearing from you.   

Yours faithfully

Jayesh Kunwardia 
Partner for 
Hodge Jones & Allen Solicitors Limited

By Email: 
Alan.Wito@Camden.gov.uk 
jusna.khanum@camden.gov.uk 



Enc. 

1. HG-T’s comments on HAMS document 

2. Schedule 10 Heritage Agreement Method Statement 2024.4745.HS2 29.10.24 

cc. 

Andrew Maughan, London Borough of Camden, Legal Services, Borough Solicitor  
jusna.khanum@camden.gov.uk 
Hero Granger-Taylor                          

 


